Aegis response to Human Rights First report “Private Security Contractors at War: Ending the Culture of Impunity”
The Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Aegis to respond to a January 2008 report by Human Rights First, “Private Security Contractors at War”, available here: 


· press release: www.humanrightsfirst.org/media/usls/2008/alert/406/ 
· full report [PDF]: www.humanrightsfirst.info/pdf/08115-usls-psc-final.pdf
Aegis sent the following response:
28 January 2008

“Aegis continues to support responsible regulation and the need for greater accountability.”
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